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The Grand Hôtel Terminus Reine*** in Chaumont will soon 
transform into a Kyriad Prestige**** hotel  

 
After its last service in April 2023, the historic and iconic Grand Hôtel Terminus Reine in 
Chaumont was acquired by the Urbaneo group a few months ago. Renovations are 
scheduled to begin at the start of 2025, with the hotel reopening under the Kyriad 
Prestige**** brand in the second half of 2026. 

 

Ideally located across from the Chaumont train station, this iconic city hotel, recently acquired 
by the URBANEO Group, will undergo a full renovation and even see the addition of an 
extension to increase its room count to 78. The renovation is projected to last 18 months, with 
a grand opening planned for 2026. 

 

The new owners have taken great care to preserve the identity of this iconic hotel while 
modernizing it in the Art Nouveau style to meet the needs of future business and leisure 
guests. Operating under the Kyriad Prestige brand, the hotel will offer 54 double rooms, 20 
triple rooms, and 4 suites. 



   
 

 
 

The "bistronomic" restaurant will, of course, be retained and enhanced with a suspended 
terrace, as well as a space dedicated exclusively to breakfast. 

Future guests at this upcoming Kyriad Prestige will enjoy a full Wellness area, including a 
Fitness room, massage room, hammam, and sauna. The three seminar rooms, sized 120, 85, 
and 30 m², will also undergo a complete renovation. 
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